
                                                    

                           
  

Town of Panton Chartered 1761
�

3176 Jersey Street, Panton VT 05491-9331 
802.475.2333, Fax 802.475.2785 

Development Review Board / Planning Commission 
April12, 2017 
Present: Mary Rudd, Howard Hall, David Wolniewicz, Committee Chair David Raphael 

DRB 
At 7:00 p.m. the DRB convened.  
Old Business 
The previous meetings minutes were tabled due to the lack of a quorum.  A discussion 
concerning the erection of the Baptist Church signs in town was discussed.   
New Business 
A discussion of a new solar field’s decommissioning that has changed ownership and the 
restructuring of a recently built solar field took place.  Committee Chair David Raphael will 
follow up with the concerns and questions of the change of ownership and the decommissioning 
and restructuring of theses solar projects.  Another discussion concerning the amount of land 
clearing in town took place.    
The DRB will ask Zoning Administrator Ed Hanson to e-mail a log of his actions for record 
keeping to the town.  This will be discussed with him at the May meeting.  Mary Rudd motioned 
to adjourn the DRB and convene the PC at 7:40 p.m. Howard Hall 2nd.  Unanimously approved. 

PC 
Old Business 
The previous meetings minutes were tabled due to a lack of a quorum.  The PC will warn a 
hearing of the Town Plan for May 11,2017 at 6:30 p.m. for the purpose of previewing the zoning 
and sub-division amendments.  
The review of the Town Plan continued. Mary Rudd motioned to adjourn the PC  
David Wolniewicz 2nd.   Unanimously approved. 
Respectfully submitted, 
Marjorie Huff, 
Clerk             




